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Aug. 30 TRACS Recertification Training at Capacity, 
Recording Available Soon 

 

Due to an overwhelming response, the Aug. 30 TRACS user recertification training for coordinators is 
now at capacity.  Multifamily Housing will record the session and make it available online.  
 
Please note that the Aug. 30 training is intended for coordinators and users responsible for assigning 
system access.  For further information, please see the user guide.  
 
A notice will be sent when the recorded training is available online.  If you have questions, please 
contact TRACS@hud.gov. 

 
 

https://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=tracsrecertguide.pdf
mailto:TRACS@hud.gov

